The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, July 15, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith, Member Stetson and Principal Assessor Donahue.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Assessors reviewed and signed the warrant in the amount of $9,833.53.

The Board members reviewed and signed three (3) letters to be sent to the Deputy Commissioner of the Division of Local Services requesting the authority to abate the real estate taxes under MGL CH 58 Section 8.  The signed letters and supporting documentation will be sent out in the mail to the Deputy Commissioner on July 16, 2015.
The Board of Assessors and Principal Assessor Donahue had a discussion regarding upcoming ATB cases.

The Board members reviewed a draft copy of the Principal Assessor 's employment contract for the upcoming year.  After some discussion, the Board will seek clarification from the Town Administrator on several points.
The minutes of 6/17/15 & 7/1/15 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

____________________________

Cheryl A. Smith,

Clerk

